
DEERFIELD PLANNING BOARD 
PO BOX 159 

DEERFIELD, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03037 
 

In accordance with State Statutes, you are hereby notified that the Deerfield Planning Board will hold a 
Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 19, 2023 at 7:00PM at the G.B White Building for an application for 
a Conditional Use Permit for Eversource Energy for proposed utility maintenance for the G146 
Transmission Line Structure Replacement Project. 

The overall scope of the project involves the replacement of select structures (i.e., utility poles) on the 
G146 Transmission Line in the Towns of Concord, Pembroke, Bow, Allenstown, and Deerfield, New 
Hampshire. 

You are invited to attend and offer your comments. If you are unable to be present, the Board will accept 
your comments in writing prior to the hearing and read them aloud at the hearing.  

DEERFIELD PLANNING BOARD  

Peter Schibbelhute 
Chairman 


